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 Associate Headteacher: Mrs N Bailey
                                                                                        Friday 11th September 2020

Dear Parents and Children,

We have all had the chance to settle in to the new school routine and the children are having fun and working hard. They have adjusted to the new measures really well and we are very proud of everybody in Year 2. What a wonderful start to the year!

This half term our topic is the LIGHT UP THE WORLD. In Geography, the children will learn about the sun lighting up our world. They will look at seasonal and daily weather in the UK and then look at the location of hot and cold areas in relation to the Equator and North and South Poles.  

History lessons will focus on how famous explorers like Neil Armstrong light up our world and beyond. 

In the first half of the Autumn term, the children will learn about how plants and animals brighten up our world. They will learn about habitats, enjoy a mini beast safari and even plant bulbs and make predictions about how they grow in different conditions. We will also learn about the use of everyday materials in Science. We are looking forward to learning about reflective materials and investigating. 
Computing sessions will begin with a few sessions about on line safety. The children will also learn how to create pictures and light up our world as well as learning about effective searching. 

Art lessons will include painting thick and thin paint colour, forming patterns to create a basket effect on a harvest basket. The children will also use collage to create fruit. Images created in the style of Van Gogh, Klimt, Klee and Hockney will brighten up our school, so keep an eye on the Year 2 gallery for examples of our amazing Art!
In RE we will be learning about the Bible, special books and good news and news bringers. 

Please ensure that your child attends school wearing their PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

We will post details about weekly homework task on the Year 2 page of the school website. Lots of the homework tasks will require access to Mathletics, Education City or the Purple Mash websites. The user names and passwords for all the websites listed above will be stuck into your child’s homework diary by Friday 18th September. We intend to use See Saw to feedback comments about other homework tasks. Look out for details about this. Please check all homework and comment and sign the homework diary to acknowledge this.
The children should continue to read to you for a short period each day. Providing there is evidence of reading at home, noted in the reading diary, we aim to change your child’s individual reading book once a week. In addition to reading at home, the children will read in school with an adult at least once a week during guided reading sessions. We will provide feedback in the homework diary. We monitor reading carefully and a range of other opportunities for reading is provided through the English curriculum. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please jot a note in your son/daughter’s homework diary, or contact us via the school office. We are looking forward to working with you. 
Kind Regards
H Smith and J Woods
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Inspiring, believing and achieving in our loving Christian Community’



